


Goodbye Nightingale Class!



Hello from Amba, I’ve missed 
you while in lockdown!

(Insert photo of yourself and 
your class TA too if you can)



We won’t be able to say a proper goodbye in 
school like we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the fantastic things we 
have done this year!



While you were in 
Nightingale Class we

learned together and at 

home…



We learned about…

• The Stone age Christianity Music

• Ancient Egypt Judaism ICT

• Mountains Spanish

• Agriculture Current affairs

• STEM                            Emotions

• Light and dark Health and well-being

• Rock formation Fundamental British Values

• Coastal Processed Addition and Sutraction

• Ancient Greece Multiplying and dividing

• Forces and friction Fractions



While we were in Nightingale Class we… 
• Read lots of books such as The Lion Butterfly, Plastic Bag and 

the Tunnel.

• We sang Walk like an Egyptian in our class assembly.

• We sang lots of songs with Mr Bently.

• Learned lots of ICT skills with Valentina.

• We went on a local walk and saw lots on local buildings.

• We went to Bruce Castle Museum.

• We went to Cineworld in Woodgreen to see Wonder Park.

• We collected rubbish from around our local area.

• We made collages, clay models, 3D models, Stone-Age Art, 
biscuits and healthy snacks.

• We enjoyed gymnastics, team games and racket sports with 
Amba and Coach.



While you were in Nightingale Class we…
• Baked and tasted delicious and crunchy biscuits!

• Saw Wonder Park at the Cinema!

• Played circle games and board games during table top games

• Felt excited on our Topic Launches and our local trips!



You have been a fantastic class to 
teach this year and I will miss you. 

Have an amazing summer and I 
look forward to seeing you around 

school in September!


